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Newsletter WE 8th September 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to welcome everyone back to the new school year.  I 
hope that you have had a happy and safe summer break. I would also like to give a very 
warm welcome to all our new pupils and their families too. I hope that they all settle quickly 
into school life and enjoy their time at All Saints. 
 
Please remember that school starts at 8.55am and finishes at 3:15pm. Please ensure that 
your child is on time, so that lessons can start straight away after registration. Breakfast club 
starts at 8:20am and finishes at 8:40am.  
 
Addresses/Telephone Numbers 
Please remember to inform school if you have changed your address and/or telephone 
number (including mobiles).   
 
Free school meals 
 
All children are now entitled to a FREE SCHOOL MEAL without any charge. 
 
SHEP 
 
A huge thank you to Mrs. Davies, Mrs. Rees, Miss Fry and Miss McCloy for running our 
summer club over the first two weeks of the summer holidays.  It was very well attended and 
the children loved it.  This will be running next summer so if you would like your child to 
attend please let us know. 
   
After School Clubs 
Our programme of After School Clubs will begin next week WC 11th September.   
3:20-4:00pm.  I will let you know as and when more clubs start over the coming weeks. 
 

Day Club Year Groups 

Monday Sports Club 3,4,5,6 

Thursday American Football 4,5,6 

Thursday  Mini Vinnies 1,2,3,4,5,6 

Choir will start Monday 18th September  
 
As always, if you need to speak to me please contact the office on 01495-303631 
Yours sincerely, 
Mr J. Price (Headteacher) 

11-15TH September 2023 
Liturgical Year and Cycle: Liturgical Year and Cycle: 23rd Sunday of Ordinary Time | Cycle A 

Key Scripture: Matthew 18: 15-20   Our Pupil Profile this term is to be Grateful and generous 
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